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Statement from House Republican Leader Mike McLane on Cost Containment, PERS Package 

  
Salem, Ore. - House Republican Leader Mike McLane (R-Powell Butte) issued the following statement in 
response to the modest PERS reform and cost containment package introduced today: 
  
"The first step in solving any problem is admitting that you have one. In that regard, today’s announcement is a 
positive development. Whether this package does enough to contain costs over the next decade remains to be 
seen.”  
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